Information regarding containers

at the Enoshima Yacht Harbour TOKY0 2020 Tgmczggo
%% 2 (&

Tokyo2020 decided to withdraw the guidance, "Information regarding
containers at the Enoshima Yacht Harbour due to the postponement of
Tokyo2020" issued by on April that announced about stop transportation of

containers to the Enoshima Yacht Harbour the venue for sailing competition.

Please check the website of Kanagawa prefecture for ordering instructions for
acceptance.

Regarding the acceptance schedule for Tokyo 2020, please refer to the
documents that will be issued sequentially by the Organizing Committee in

the future.

If you need further assistance, please contact the Tokyo2020 Sailing Team

(sailing_log@tokyo2020.jp) with your Relations Coordinator in CC.

Thank you for your understanding and we pray for everyone’s health and heartiness.
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